
       
 

OREGON STATE UNIVERSITY 
 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
  
 
Oregon State University (“Owner”) is accepting sealed submittals at Construction Contracts 
Administration, Oregon State University, 644 SW 13th Ave., Corvallis, Oregon, until 2:00 PM local time, 
August 22, 2018 for the Storm and Sanitary System Assessment project located on the campus of Oregon 
State University, Corvallis, Oregon.  Interested firms can view the solicitation at 
https://bid.oregonstate.edu/ under Construction Related Services. 
 

Oregon State University intends to assess the condition of the existing storm and sanitary sewer system 
on campus.  In addition to an evaluation of the overall condition of the system(s), OSU would like to 
develop a better understanding of the value of these assets on campus.  The information produced in the 
assessment and field investigation phases of the project will be used to develop a master plan-style 
document supporting ongoing maintenance and a list of capital projects needed to bring the system(s) 
into an overall fair-or-better condition.  The maintenance plan will be developed to keep the system(s) in 
that condition. 
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